[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Jennifer Pounds, NADE Past President

Date:

February 8, 2019
Subject:
2018-2019 Mid-Year Report
As Past-President, I have worked closely with the current NADE President, Dr Sharon Bland-Brady.   I have been available to answer questions and provide input on NADE issues as requested.  
After the new board meeting in August 2018, I corresponded with Amanda Underwood and informed her that the NADE Board have voted to continue our contract with her as the NADE Webmaster.   
I have participated on conference calls with Associate Commissioner, Office of Disability Determinations, John Owen.  These calls are vital to the relationship NADE has with SSA and have given excellent insight into current situations and future plans of Social Security and Disability Determination. I look forward to continued conversations with Mr. Owen in the future. 
I have checked my www.past.president@nade.org email account at least one time a month as requested by President Bland-Brady. 
I have provided detailed information to the Montana Chapter on how to submit a conference proposal and have been available for any questions they may have had.  
I will assist with the planning of the 2019 Georgia National Training Conference as directed by President Bland-Brady. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to serve NADE and look forward to the rest of this year.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer Pounds

NADE Past-President
